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19th April 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 Revision Evening

We would like to invite you to our Year 10 Revision Evening, a new event for the 2024 calendar.
This event will be held on Thursday 16th May 2024 and you can choose to attend either the first
presentation at 430pm, or the second slot at 530pm which will provide the same information. You
are not required to attend both sessions. The event will take place in the academy and we will be
contacting you to confirm attendance closer to the time.

At Acklam Academy Acklam, we are determined that every single year 10 student achieves the very
best that they can; in order to support our students to be successful, we are preparing them for the
end of year exams earlier than in any other year. The revision evening gives you the opportunity to
explore the support offered to your son/daughter through the Academy’s revision programme, as
well as providing information on how you can assist their home learning as they build towards their
July mock examinations.

Please arrive at least 10 minutes prior to the first presentation to ensure a prompt start. You will be
guided to the event by staff and students on arrival.

If you have any questions please contact Mr Murray via telephone on 01642 818200, or email
enquiries@acklam.outwood.com

Yours faithfully

Ryan Murray
Vice Principal
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